
SUNRISE UTILITIES, LLC 
P.O. BOX 1798 

EATON PARK, FL. 33840 
863-904-5574 

12112/12 

Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399 

RE: Sunrise Utilities, LLC in Polk County Florida. 

Dear Commission Clerk: 
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This letter is to advise the commission, we are interrupting water service to all Sunrise 
customers on Thursday December 13,2012 between the hours of 9:30am to 3:30pm in 
order to conduct a Florida Department of Environmental Protection mandated hydro tank 
inspection. 

This interruption will affect more than 10% ofthe Sunrise Utilities water customers. 

A copy of the letter sent to the Sunrise Customers on 12/11/12 is provided. 

On behalf on the Utility, 

tv<- r+ 4 

Mike Smallridge. 
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Sunrise Utilities, LLC 

P. O. Box 1798 


Eaton Park, FL 33840 

(863) 904-5574 


utilityrnessa~e@yahoo.com 

December 11, 2012 

Dear Sunrise Utility Customer, 

This letter is to inform you the Sunrise Utility water system will be offline on D1cember 13, 2012 
from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

Every five years, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, FDEP, reguires public water 
systems to inspect and clean the hydromatic water tanks. This inspection and cl¢aning will take 

place on December 13, 2012. l 
Also, be aware, when the water system resumes on line you will be under a boil. ater notice until 
we have certified thatthe water is safe for consumption. You will be notified wh~n the boil water 
notice is rescinded. 

On behalf ofSunrise Utilities, LLC, 

mailto:utilityrnessa~e@yahoo.com

